
We enjoyed our first visit, 
bringing some Christmas cheer 
with us. As we shared some of 

our Christmas songs that we have 
been learning this term.

We loved singing together and 
spending some time with the 

residents. We wished them all a 
Merry Christmas and plan to visit 

them again in the New Year!


